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INSTALLING THE MATRIX F82  
 

1. Unpack 6. Insert the Label Box 

 

Remove franking system, 
scales, consumables and 
cables from shipping box. 

 

Insert the Label Box. 

2. Mount the feeder to the franking system 7. Prepare the Ink-Jet Cassette 

 

Press the release button 
to mount the feeder to 
the franking system. 

 

Remove the two protector 
strips of the new Ink-Jet 
Cassette being careful not 
touch the gold coloured 
contact points. 

3. Install the tables 8. Insert the Ink-Jet Cassette 

 

Position the tables and 
turn the locking lever to 
the left to fix in place. 
 

 

Insert the new Ink-Jet 
Cassette by pinching the 
grips of the new Ink-Jet 
Cassette and pushing it in 
to the franking machine. 

4. Connect the cables 9. Position the catcher tray 

 

Connect from the left to 
the right: 
- The mains lead  
  (do not connect the 
   other end with mains) 
- The scale cable 
- The network cable  

Position the catcher tray on 
the left of the franking 
system. 

5. Position the scales 10.  Switch on the franking system 

 

Position the scales stand 
behind the franking 
system and place the 
scales on to it. 

 
 

Plug power cable in to 
mains. Switch the franking 
system on. 

 


